
model EU-3377BFFR
 

Bottle Filler Attachment

FEATURES & BENEFITS

PUSH BUTTON
Polished chrome-plated push-button requires less than 5
lbs. (2.7 kg) of push force to activate.

FREEZE-RESISTANT VALVE
Fully engineered system with the pneumatic operated
freeze-resistant valve installed below frost line to drain
water to non-freezing depth allowing fountain to function
year-round. Assembly can be lifted to surface and lowered
back into casing for easy maintenance without disturbing
the fountain.

LAMINAR FLOW
Adjustable, splash-free, 1 gpm (3.78 L) laminar water flow.

ATTACHMENT INSTALLATION
Bottle filler attachment can be ordered with a 3377
pedestal drinking fountain, or added to an existing
installation.

CONSTRUCTION
Heavy-duty 3/16" (.47 cm) galvanized steel pedestal
attachment is supplied with a top down access plate and
finished with green powder-coat paint.

OPTIONS

For more information, visit www.hawsco.com or call (888)
640-4297.

SPECIFICATIONS

Model 3377BFFR freeze-resistant bottle filler attachment for
the 3377FR pedestal drinking fountain shall include a 14
gauge Type 304 Stainless Steel bottle filler bracket, and a
3/16" galvanized steel top-access pedestal extension with
green powder-coated finish, polished chrome-plated brass
push-button, and vandal-resistant bottom plate. May be an
accessory to a new 3377FR pedestal drinking fountain or
retrofit to an existing 3377FR. REQUIRES MODEL 6518.2FR
PRICED SEPARATELY.

APPLICATIONS
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